
Chapter Board Notes/ November: 

 

The Board met on 11/6/18 at Willikers Tex Mex in Shrewsbury. 

The Worcester Foundation presented their suggestions for scholarship 

fund investments with their organization for future consideration by 

WCCSI. 

Our monthly meeting at Leo’s, “Where the Roof Meets the Wall” was 

well attended, with 21 guests. It was in a panel format, represented by 

an Architect, a GC, a Roofing Material Rep and a Roofing Contractor, 

moderated by Marty Helly. The presentation was followed up with 

Leo’s “Comfort Food” and a bit of socializing.  

We are all looking forward to our December 7​th​ Holiday Party at Leo’s. It 

will feature a comedian, a buffet dinner, and our traditional “Yankee 

Swap”, emceed by Mark Lapomardo, who puts a fun spin on the event. 

It is $35/pp and there is still time to sign up. 

Roland continues to edit our Newsletter, along with Marty’s help. Jackie 

Baum has offered to consult with Mike Helly about ideas for the 

Website and Social Media. 

Terri Bracken has registered with the National’s new program, called 

the Dynamic Chapter Program. She will bring the Worcester Chapter 

information and ideas on how to better attract guests and new 

members to our programs.  

If you have any interest in attending events, exploring membership or 

volunteering, please reach out to anyone on the Board. We welcome 

and appreciate your participation.  

Excerpted from minutes prepared by Chapter Secretary Mike Sheehan. 


